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What We Are Learning! 

It was great getting to meet with so many 

during conferences and chat about all the 

wonderful things the littles are learning! We 

worked on the letter I this week with our 

Handwriting Program using Play-Doh, magnet 

writers, chalk boards, paint dobbers, and 

iPads. We read stories, watched videos, and 

sang songs about jack-o-lanterns. We made a 

foam jack-o-lantern, did pumpkin shapes, 

candy corn math, and lots of coloring. We 

also rotated through some fun centers 

including cool Insects during our science 

centers. In Religion we learned how Jesus 

helps us see and all the ways we use our 

sight. Our virtue for 2nd quarter is 

gratitude. We will be talking about all the 

wonderful things we are thankful for. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Oct.  29 – Pajama Day for PS and Pre-K    

Oct.  30 – Picture Retakes                        

Oct.  31 – Halloween Party/Trunk or Treat      

Nov.    4 – No School/Teacher Institute              

Nov.    5 – No School/Election Day 

 

Show and Tell will be on Tuesday, Oct. 29th.              

 

Next week we will be working on the letter 

U and talking about our Five Senses.  

Snacks for next week:                                

Monday – Charley                                          

Tuesday – Huck                                               

Wednesday – Josie                           

Thursday – Halloween Party                                      

Friday – Oliver 

 

 
 Notes: 

Dairy Dee Fundraiser order forms and money are due Monday, October 28th. Student council 

thanks you for your support! 

On Tuesday, October 29th we are going to have a fun pajama day with our preschool friends. Your 

little may wear jammies and bring slippers, but please wear shoes to school. We will be ordering 

pizza for lunch. It is sure to be a day of FUN! 

Our Halloween Party will be on the morning of Thursday, October 31st. We have everything we 

need for the party. Thank you! Treat bags are also welcome. We will be participating in the Trunk 

or Treat in the back parking lot after naptime on the 31st. 

 

Email: vsteckler@smsrockets.net

 
Website: smsrockets.com      SMS Phone: 263-3183 

 

October 25, 2024 

 

 

 

 

august 9, 2016 

mailto:vsteckler@smsrockets.net
mailto:vsteckler@smsrockets.net
mailto:vsteckler@smsrockets.net
mailto:vsteckler@smsrockets.net

